
Hello Children, 
 
How exciting! You are coming to Year 1! I really can’t wait to meet all of you in 
September! In the classroom helping you to learn will be myself, Miss Mccoy and 
Mrs Sadler and Mrs Davies. We are so excited to welcome you into Year 1, where 
we will be learning lots of new things.  
 
Here’s a little bit about me 
"#$% I have been teaching at St Wilfrid’s Catholic 
Primary School for seven years this September. I am part of the Maths Team 
leading Maths across the school. I really enjoy teaching in Year 1 and am looking 
forward for us to all learn and grow together. I really can’t wait to learn more 
about you! 
 
There are so many exciting things that we will be learning in Year 1 which I want to 
share with you. Our exciting History and Geography topics are: Toys Old and New 
where we will be learning about Toys from the past and comparing them to more 
modern toys, the remarkable work of nurses Florence Nightingale and Mary 
Seacole and the fun Seaside.   
 
I know we haven’t seen you for a few months and you might be wondering what 
school will be like in September but please try not to worry as we will have a talk 
about how you are, how you have been getting on at home and about your worries 
and hopes for the year ahead.  
 
I am so excited for you to return to school in September and I hope you are too. 
See you soon! 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Miss Mccoy  
 


